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Line 33: Insert “No.” before A-11. 

 

Lines 65-73: Replace “develop and disseminate new standardized methods for agencies to 

measure the burdens associated with their programs” with “provide agencies with additional 

guidance for measurement and consideration of administrative burden and foregone benefits and 

services, as well as examining the potential advantages and disadvantages of administrative data 

sharing.” Move “This guidance could take many forms, including written guidance or agency-

specific or government-wide training” to after the revised sentence. 

 

Line 74: Add “and related implementation efforts” after “Conference.” 

 

Recommendation 15: Replace with “Agencies should identify unnecessary administrative 

burdens that are required by statutes in their Paperwork Reduction Act (PRA) Supporting 

Statements and in their annual proposed legislative program submissions to OMB under OMB 

Circular No. A-19.” 


